
Cab Calloway PTSO Board Meeting 

April 17, 2018    

 

Attendance: Linda Reagan, Jeni Rolison, Monica Gerard, Brandy Anderson, Jim Baker, Liz Reid, 

Joanne Baker, Brooke Balan, and Leigh Ann Flickinger 

General Attendees: Shannon Uhl, Donna Culver, Wendy Massey, and Marie Sloan 

Staff:  Dr. Joe Hocking 

Meeting at CAB Library 

 
 Treasury: We have accomplished what we set out to make. Cabby Wear will be spending        
 $5,000 to start the 2018-19 school year. Snack Shack is winding down. After Prom will have  
 some expense to PTSO over the $10 being collected per ticket. May need to purchase a new  
 Snack Shack cart. Will look into joint purchase venture with CSW for a water bottle refilling  
 station and lobby furniture replacement. 
 Water refilling station could be very costly and complicated. Red Clay must be contacted  
 next to see if it is even feasible and how high the cost would be. 
 It has also been requested that we purchase black table cloths for the large round tables  
 possibly with the Cab logo on them. Monica and Joanne will look into this. 
 

After Prom:   
 120+ tickets sold to date 
 Food: 12 pizzas, soda, chicken fingers, onion rings, mozzarella sticks, etc 
 Amble changing areas 
 Two police officers from 10-1:30 a.m. at $78/hr 
 When students leave the premises, they will be directed to a safe driving pattern home 
 Total cost to PTSO should be under $1,000 

 
 
8th Grade Finale: 
 Set up, which will require a lot of bodies, will be June 5, 2018 
 
Main Event in April with 20 tickets sold to date. Need 5 helpers starting at 4:15 p.m. 
 

  
 It has been suggested that the PTSO put out a blanket statement about what we cover in  
 the school financially and the procedure for requesting the funds/assistance. 
 
 
 Donna Culver came to address the board to request ~$2,000 in assistance for the May trip to  
 Reno, NV for the 9 high school students on Mock Trial team who won first in states. It has   
 been requested that she first ask Cab Fund for assistance. We will proceed with our answer  
 following theirs. They have already received monies from other sources but not enough. 
 
 
  



 DATES:     May 1 College Decision Day    PTSO serving cake and pizza 
 

May 7-11  Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week   Brandy and team will deliver goodies  
 like breakfast, lunch, gifts, etc. 
   May 16   PTSO meeting 
   June 19   PTSO Board Transition Meeting    Place TBD 
 
 

Dr. Joe Hocking Addressed These Items of Interest: 
 

CAB has one of the safest school environments. Families should not have any extra concerns. 
 

Parking and dropping off students in the morning should NOT be in apartment complex behind CAB 
as the residents have complained. There is a possibility for next school year with a collaboration with 

CSW for a shuttle bus service from the parking lot down the street where the farmer’s market is. 
 

7 a.m. to enter the building is a school district mandate. Without supervision in the school, it is 
considered not safe for anyone. If a joint effort can be worked out with CSW for an adult to be in 
lobby, then perhaps students could come in earlier. These are all ideas, not carved in stone nor 

should they be expectations. 
 

Some bathrooms continue to have lack of toilet paper, soap, sinks not working, and stalls not locking. 
Students need to tell someone in office in order for these issues to be fixed. 

 


